
Review on Progress of Ama Jangala Yojana implementation in few Divisions 
 

A meeting was held on 7th May 2016 at PMU, Bhubaneswar for reviewing the progress 

of implementation of AJY in Baripada, Balasore (WL), Deogarh, Parlakhemundi and 

Keonjhar Divisions. Meeting was attended by the Field Director, STR, & RCCF, 

Baripada and the RCCF, Berhampur along with concerned DFOs.  

Dr. Ajit Kumar Patnaik, PCCF, (Projects) and Project Director, OFSDS apprised 

the participants about the importance laid by the Government of Odisha on 

implementation of Ama Jangala Yojana. He also shared with the participants some key 

issues which need to be kept in mind for successful implementation of AJY. He expressed 

his concern about the progress of the scheme in Baripada, Balasore (WL), Deogarh, 

Parlakhemundi and Keonjhar Forest and Wildlife Divisions. 

This was followed by the review of the progress of Implementation of AJY Division wise 

and each DFO made a presentation about their progress and explained the issues of 

the field. The meeting ended with a vote of thanks to the chair. 

 


